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Rep. August Responds to Violence at the US Capitol 
 
 

Madison… State Representative Tyler August (R-Lake Geneva) released the 
following statement in response to the recent violent acts at the United States 
Capitol building: 
 
“As Americans, we value the republic and rule of law.  Violence is never justified.  
That statement was just as true last year during the riots in Kenosha, as it was 
yesterday when our nation’s Capitol building was breached.  Law and order is a 
foundation of our free society and those who violate the law must be prosecuted 
to the fullest extent of the law.” 
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